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Montrose Charter Township

Over $595,000 Invested in Community Development
5,753 people served in the last 10 years

Montrose Charter Township—Infrastructure Improvements—$76,141

Montrose Charter Township has benefited from the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program by receiving more
than $595,000 in funding that has been invested in various community development projects. The above sidewalk improvements
project, completed in 2015, improved safety and aesthetic for Montrose commuters and low-and moderate-income residents.
Since 2001, Montrose Charter Township has invested CDBG funding in the following categories:

Public Service—$19,233 Public Facility—$216,079 Infrastructure—S$94,141
Home Improvement Program (HIP)—17 houses—$265,801

For more program information please contact Sheila Taylor, Principal Planner, at shtaylor@co.genesee.mi.us,
call (810) 257-3010, or visit gcmpc.org

Funding Totals based on U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development programs administered by the
Genesee County Metropolitan Planning Commission.



